
 
 
 
 

Unsharing Operoo 
Unsharing your Operoo Profile 
with Brownsea 

If you wish to continue sailing with us on 
weekends when you are under our direct 
care… ignore this document. 

We want to make sure your personal 
information is secure. 

You have shared your profile with Brownsea,  

If you are not likely to be in our direct care, 
where your leader is not in charge of your 
welfare (i.e. Coming to Sailing Days or Camps) 
and you are not a volunteer we might need to 
contact an emergency contact, you may wish 
to unshare your profile with us. 

1. We are doing this to reduce your 
information being shared with people 
who don't need access to it. 

2. You can re-share it with us again in 
the future if you need. 

Example of how to do this… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On our side your profile will change colour 
and all access to your profile will be removed. 
We will only have your name and contact 
email address. It may ask you to reshare until 
we remove it completely. 

 


